
NAOMI - RUTH CONNECTION 

LESSONS SIX AND SEVEN COMMENTS 

 
Dear Loved Ones, 
 
I hope you had a great week. I had a wonderful week of visiting families out of state so I am a little 
behind in sending these lessons.  
 
I am including two lessons this week in order to catch up this group with another group.  I do hope you 
are enjoying these lessons.  Please feel free to share your comments on these lessons.   
 
God has blessed me in many ways.  This week was a special blessing to be able spend time with my 
family, but we would like to also be like family to you as we connect heart to heart.   In order for us to 
get to know you and pray for you more, we would love to hear your praises and prayer requests.  Enjoy 
each day and praise God for the wonderful gifts that he gives us as we seek Him. 
 
I pray that you are doing well.  Have a blessed week. 
 
Sandy Yates 
 
 


